From:

Sent: Friday, 21 May 2021 9:47 AM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) < LegCon.Sen@aph.gov.au>

Cc: Ministerial <ministerial@afp.gov.au>;

Subject: FW: Letter from AFP Commissioner - Correction to Hansard 14 April 2021

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

OFFICIAL:Sensitive

Dear Secretariat,

Thank you for bringing to our attention the corrective marking on the hard copy correspondence provided to your office yesterday afternoon. Please see **attached** letter from AFP Commissioner Kershaw dated 6 May 2021, correcting the Hansard of the Senate Estimates (Spillover) Hearing before the Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee on 14 April 2021. This version can be published/tabled.

I sincerely apologise for the delay in providing this correspondence to you – there was an administrative oversight on my part, and I thought the correspondence was already with the Committee.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Regards,

STRATEGY & PERFORMANCE OFFICE AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE

www.afp.gov.au

WARNING

This email message and any attached files may contain information that is confidential and subject of legal privilege intended only for use by the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient be advised that you have received this message in error and that any use, copying, circulation, forwarding, printing or publication of this message or attached files is strictly forbidden, as is the disclosure of the information contained therein. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your inbox.